
 

 

FACE MASK COVERING POLICY UPDATE 

Effective August 13, 2020 

 

Out of an abundance of caution the following update has been made to the Face 

Mask Covering Policy for our Diocesan Catholic Schools.  

 

Masks are required for all faculty, staff, students, and visitors at all 

times when inside school buildings and when outdoors and unable to 

maintain a 6 feet distance. Supervising teachers may permit students to 

remove their masks for limited periods of time, when appropriate 

physical distancing, students being at least 6 feet apart, is in place.  

Developmentally appropriate and medical accommodations can be 

made as needed and approved by the School Principal. 

 


